
 
 

 
The Mersey Docks and Harbour Company Limited (Registered No. 7438262 England). Registered Office: Maritime Centre, Port of Liverpool L21 1LA 
 

Peel Ports Group 
More Than Ports 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

№ 30 – 2025 
 

PORT OF LIVERPOOL 

BERTHING RESTRICTIONS AT 
NORTH HUSKISSON BRANCH DOCK № 3 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that resurfacing of the road alongside North 

Huskisson Branch Dock № 3 is scheduled to commence on 14 April 2025. The 

resurfacing is expected to take nine weeks to complete. 

Owing to the road’s proximity to the quay edge, except for tankers discharging or 

loading cargo at the eastern end of the quay, vessels will not be permitted to berth 

at North Huskisson Branch Dock № 3. 

This berthing restriction will come into force at 07.00 on 14 April 2025 and will remain 

in force until further notice. 

Bookings for tankers intending to discharge or load cargo at North East Huskisson 

Branch Dock № 3 must be made with as much notice as possible. Depending on the 

phase of the resurfacing works, the presence of a tanker alongside may require 

rearrangement of the contractor’s traffic management scheme. Any restrictions 

affecting the berthing of tankers will be provided on a case-by-case basis when 

bookings are made. 
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